
15 Heffernan lane, 
MELBOURNE, Australia, 

10th February; 1966 

Rabbi Norman Lamm, 
The Jewish Centre, 
131 West 86th Street, 
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10024. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, (1 & 

Thanks for your kind letter of 7th December, and I have now received, by ordinary mail, the reprints which you forwarded, which made very interesting reading, and if there are any others available, I would be pleased to have them, 
: At present the timetable. for the Appeals’ for next year is not finalised, so I‘cant tell you anything at this stage. On the other hand, there would perhaps be a Possibility of a lecture tour within the framework of. the Zionist Movement, during which you could lecture on all sorts of historical, educational] and topical subjects, This could be planned during July-August, or towards the end of the year, and I would be pleased if I could have.from you an indication of what you visualise your fee would be; &S you know, cultural activity is always a 'step-child', and finances are always limited for such & project, but if I had Some such indication, I could then push the matter, and bring it forward in the right ouarters, 

Mrs, Lamm joins me in sending her regards, and we hope that we will one day have the pleasure of seeing you On our shores, and the whole family will be looking forward to meeting you, 

Yours sincerely, 

SB 
( ebern LAMM 
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